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Your ref - 

Date 10 October 2019 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Aberfeldy Flood Study 
Community Drop-in Sessions - Summary Report 
 
Further to my letter dated 15 May 2019 regarding the ‘Aberfeldy Flood Study – 
Community Drop-in Sessions’ I can advise that approximately 60 people attended the 
drop-in sessions over the two days.  A number of questions were raised about the flood 
study and a Question and Answer Report summarising the discussions has now been 
finalised.  
 
I would like to thank those attendees for their contribution during the drop-in sessions 
and I have enclosed a copy of the Q&A Report.  In addition, the report has been issued 
to the Community Council and local councillors. 
 
If you have any queries please contact Gavin Bissett, Technician (Flooding) at the 
above contact details. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Andrew Strang 
Structures and Flooding Manager 
 
 

Enc   Aberfeldy Flood Study – Summary of Questions and Answers 
 
Copy to: Ward 4 (Highland) Councillors (Duff, McDade, and Williamson) 

Keith Colville, Corporate Emergency Planning & Business Continuity Officer 
Victor Clements, Aberfeldy Community Council and Aberfeldy Resilience Group  
Val Ferguson, Tayside Waders 

 
 

Delayed Office Opening 
for Employee Training 
This office will be closed from 
8.45 am - 11.00 am on the first 
Thursday of each month. 
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